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EXPRESSION OF INTEREST – E001/2021:  PRINCIPAL CONTRACTOR 
FOR KIRKHAM PARK BMX FACILITY AND CARPARK

Camden Council invites Expressions of Interest from suitably experienced Principal Contractors to be 
selected to tender for construction of the future stages of Kirkham Park BMX Facility and Carpark. The 
selected companies will be invited to provide two separate tenders. The first tender (Stage 2A) in May 2021 
comprises the new 8m Start Hill, transition track, storage building, new pump track, lighting and associated 
civil, structural, and landscaping works. The second tender (Stage 2B) in September 2021 comprises the 
demolition and removal of old BMX track, new carpark, roadworks, new pedestrian bridge over drainage 
channel, lighting and associated civil and landscaping works.  A detailed description of the requirements can 
be found in Council’s E001/2021 documents.
E001/2021 documents will be available from 23 March 2021 and can be accessed through the NSW 
e-tendering website www.tenders.nsw.gov.au
EOI submissions must be lodged electronically via www.tenders.nsw.gov.au 
Further information can be obtained from Cara Reid on 4654 7793 or quotes@camden.nsw.gov.au [not for 
lodgements]
EOI submissions will be accepted up until 3pm on Wednesday 14 April 2021. Late submissions will not be 
accepted.
Canvassing of any Council members or officers will disqualify tenderers from the tender process. 
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